

Maria and Susan have the time to learn English?

In a small city between green hills, there are two friends named Maria and Susan.

What are their names? Maria and Susan. Their names are Maria and Susan. Where are these two friends? In a small city between green hills.

They love to learn English, but They have a problem.

Do they hate to learn English? No, they don't. They don't hate to learn it. Actually, they love to learn English.

What's their problem? Well, they don't have the time to learn it. Because of going to school, going for walks, exercising, doing household chores, they think English is difficult for them to learn.

Do they have the time to learn English? No, they don't.

What do they do every day? Well, they do a lot of things every day, like going to school, going for walks, exercising, doing household chores. What do Maria and Susan like to learn? English. They like to learn English, but they don't have the time.

Do they want to learn Arabic? No, they don't. They don't want to learn Arabic. They love to learn English.

One sunny morning, Maria and Susan decide one thing. Instead of sitting down with books and notebooks, they decide to do something different. They decide to learn English by just listening.

What do Maria and Susan decide to do? To listen to English. They decide to learn English by just listening.

Do they decide to go to an English class to learn English? No, they don't. They don't have the time to go to an English class. They decide to learn English by just listening to it.

So, They start their new idea of learning English. When they go for a walk, they have their headphones on and listen to English podcasts and video clips.

What do they do when they go for a walk? They have their headphones on and listen to English podcasts and video clips.



They walk and listen carefully to words and sentences in English. What do they do when they walk? They listen to words and sentences in English.

Do they listen to words and sentences in English carefully or carelessly? Carefully. They listen very carefully.

At home, when Maria and Susan do their household chores, they continue to listen to English.

Do they listen to English at home? Yes, they do. They listen to English at home, too.

What do they do when they listen to English? They do their household chores.

They play English radio shows and listen when they do the dishes, do the laundry, and sweep the floor.

What do Maria and Susan do when they play English radio shows and listen to them? They do the dishes, do the laundry, and sweep the floor. It is like having a friendly English teacher with them.

Days are weeks, and weeks are months. Maria and Susan just listen to English. And something wonderful happened. They start to understand English well, and start to speak English very well.

Now, do Maria and Susan understand and speak English well? Yes, they do. Now, they can understand and speak English well.

Why can they understand and speak English well now? Because they listen to English.

One day, Maria and Susan meet a tourist in their city.

Who do they meet one day? They meet a tourist in their city.

Where do they meet a tourist? In their city. They meet the tourist in their city.

The tourist speaks only English and she needs help.

Can the tourist speak Arabic or Persian? No, she can't. She only speaks English.

Does the tourist need help? Yes, she does. She needs some help.

Maria and Susan can help her now. The tourist smiles and thanks them. Can Maria and Susan help the tourist? Yes, they can.



Why can Maria and Susan help the tourist? Because they can understand and speak English well.

They are very happy now.

Are they sad? No, they're not. They're very happy.

Why are they happy? Because they can speak English and help the tourist.

They continue listening to English and making their English better and better every day.

Do they stop listening to English? No, they don't. They continue listening to English.

Do they make their English better and better? Yes, they do. They continue listening to English to make it better and better every day.

And so, dear friends! Do you ever think you don't have the time to learn something new, like English? Follow what Maria and Susan do. Learn English through listening to it. And learn every one deeply. That is what Maria and Susan do every day.